APPLICATION: PRS 22-0738
ZHM MEETING DATE: N/A
BOCC MEETING DATE: December 13, 2022 CASE REVIEWER: Tania C. Chapela

This application is being Withdrawn from the BOCC process.

This application is being withdrawn by the Zoning Administrator in accordance with LDC Section 10.03.02.C.2.,
which prohibits continuance of applications to a hearing date more than 6 months from the original scheduled hearing

date. The subject application is out of order to be heard and cannot be further continued.

Zoning
Administrator

. J.Brian Grady
Sign-off: Mon Nov 28 2022 10:44:46
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